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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 10:15 AM
To: 'Mike Purchase'
Subject: RE: RO0498 Report Upload - 1Q11 Status Report

Mike, 
 
Thank you for the heads up on the status report.  I will review and provide feedback on your proposal when I can get to 
this case. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 
 

From: Mike Purchase [mailto:mpurchase@orionenv.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 4:00 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: dehloptoxic, Env. Health 
Subject: RO0498 Report Upload - 1Q11 Status Report 
 
Jerry, 
We have uploaded the first quarter status report for 2011 for the San Lorenzo Tesoro site.  The groundwater monitoring 
results have continued to decrease and it looks like the groundwater concentrations are too low for the oxygen injection to 
continue to be effective.  We are proposing to shut down the oxygen injection system and implement the proposed 
monitoring plan to evaluate the continuing concentration trends in groundwater at the site.   
 
We will keep the oxygen system operating until you have time to review the data and provide feedback. 
Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns about the reports. 
 
Thank you, 
Mike 
 
Mike Purchase 
Arctos Environmental 
1332 Peralta Avenue 
Berkeley, CA 94702 
510/525-2180 
510/525-2392 fax 
 


